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August 18, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Feinstein:

I am concerned about Russian involvement in US governance. Sto-

ries and FBI investigation of connections between Russian operatives and

the current US President predate his election and his moves to disman-

tle western alliances and ignore Russian expansionism suggest a continuing

obedience. Both the FBI and special prosecutor investigated - the House

not so much - but as the corruption of the Justice Department has grown

from General Barr’s initial attempts to stifle Mr Mueller’s report to the

more recent moves to drop charges against Mr Flynn the need for a bipar-

tisan report not under the President’s thumb has as well. Very few times in

the past decade have elected Republicans acted with integrity and eleven

weeks before an election such moves are particularly rare.

Thank you for ushering a bipartisan report out of the Intelligence Com-

mittee.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honest government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


